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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This Friday 20th September 2024 we will be taking part in this year’s ‘Jeans for Genes’ Day.  
 
Pupils and staff are invited to wear their jeans or something denim to school, such as a denim skirt or 
pinafore dress, for a £1.00 contribution. This can be either in cash or via sQuid. Children should still wear 
their normal school uniform yellow tops and sweatshirts/cardigans please. This is to raise money for ‘Jeans 
for Genes’. 
 
‘Jeans for Genes’ is a national charity raising money for children with genetic disorders, and we hold a 
fundraising day for them every two years. Their aim is to fund the care and support these youngsters need 
now and further develop the research which could change their futures. 
 
In the UK, one baby in every 25 is born with a genetic disorder. Although individually these disorders can 
be extremely rare, together they are the biggest killer of children aged 14 and under. 
 
If you would like to know more about Jeans for Genes Day, you can visit the charity’s website at 
www.jeansforgenes.org 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Andrews  
Head Teacher   
 
If your child would normally wear PE kit to school on a Friday, they may wear their PE tops with their jeans, 
but don’t forget to bring their PE shorts in.  
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